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TWGHs C.Y. Ma Memorial College
Administration Circular 019/20-21
Arrangements for the First Term Uniform Test

16t October 2020
Dear Parents

The First Term Uniform Test will be held during the 4" and 5™ period from 2" November 2020 (Monday) to 16%
November 2020 (Monday), the timetable and the test syllabus are enclosed for your kind reference. Please
encourage your child to work hard so as to get a better result. The details of the test are listed as follows:

1. NO re-test will be arranged for any absentees.

2. Cross-border students will take the Uniform Test online via ZOOM. For details, please refer to ‘Administration
Circular 020/20-21".

3. If other parents would like their child to take the tests at home, parents are required to submit a written
application for taking the First Term Uniform Test at home on or before 23™ October 2020 (Friday). The
arrangement will be the same as for those cross-border students.

Please kindly sign the e-reply slip or return the signed reply slip to the class teacher on 19'" October 2020 (Monday).
Please feel free to contact the class teacher on 2443 9899 if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

&han Miu Ha
Principal

Note: In case of any discrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chinese version shall prevail.



